
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

May 23, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Morris Woodruff 
Secretary of the Commission 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 
 
The accompanying tariff sheets issued by Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren Missouri or 
the Company), are being transmitted for filing as a revision of Schedule No. 6, Schedule of Rates for Electricity: 
 
  Filed   Canceling  

 3rd Revised Sheet No. 88 2nd Revised Sheet No. 88 
 
These tariff sheets are being issued May 23, 2014 to become effective on and after July 23, 2014.    
 
The Company is filing the Solar Rebate tariff to provide notice that solar rebate payments will discontinue when 
the Company has fully paid out the “specified level” of $91.9 million as defined in the Non-Unanimous 
Stipulation and Agreement approved by the Commission in File Number ET-2014-0085.  The Company expects 
to pay out all of the “specified level” sometime in 2014. 
 
The filing also asks that the Commission find that the maximum retail rate increase, as outlined in §393.1030.3 
RSMo. will be reached when the “specified level” has been paid out. 
 
This filing does not have any impact on 1) the reservation queue developed with stakeholders as an outcome of 
the Stipulation and Agreement, 2) rebate commitments made by the Company to individual customers, or 3) the 
impact of and rules related to the June 30, 2014 deadline for customers to be eligible for a $2.00 per watt 
rebate. 
 
This proposed change has been discussed with Staff and they have indicated that the proposed language is 
acceptable though they have not indicated a position on the filing itself. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
 
Wendy K. Tatro 
Associate General Counsel 
 
 
Enclosures 
cc: Office of the Public Counsel 
 Dan Beck, MPSC 
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